
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET Day Dates   4th & 5th Jan 2022          Christmas        20th Dec 2021 – 3rd Jan 2022 

 

17th December 2021 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
A massive congratulations to all of our pupils for participating in our nativity services this week. It has not 
been easy with a few changes along the way, but pupil's determination shone through with four 
wonderfully successful performances with some gorgeous moments. I am sure there are a lot of proud 
parents after this week and it was lovely to welcome families and friends back into school. Well done to all 
and thank you to everyone who helped, whether it be with costumes or practising songs and readings 
with children. 
 
It is with sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Smith and Mrs Puleston today and wish them all the best in 
their future endeavours. We look forward to welcoming Miss Thomas who will be working in Blossom 
Class alongside Mrs McDowall in January. Miss Thomas has already spent a few days teaching our brilliant 
Blossom Class this term and the children have welcomed her with open arms.  
 
We also look forward to welcoming Miss Parton, who will be our new Administrative and Support 
Assistant starting in January. So there will be another friendly face in the office. 
 
Please note that we welcome back pupils on Thursday 6th January after two Teacher Training days on the 
4th and 5th January.  
 
I hope that every one of our Chapmanslade staff, children and families have a Christmas filled with joy and 
also peaceful moments to reflect. On behalf of all the staff at Chapmanslade, I wish you a very merry and 
safe Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Cottrell 
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Diary Dates 

 

Date Time Event 

17/12/21 3:15pm End of Term 2 

4:00pm FoCS Christmas disco for pupils 

04/01/22  TD Day. School closed to pupils 

05/01/22  TD Day. School closed to pupils 

06/01/22 8:40am Term 3 begins 

10/01/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

17/01/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

24/01/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

31/01/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

07/02/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

14/02/22 3:15pm Football club Yr1-3 

16/02/22  Redwood class Dance Festival at The Forum in Bath 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


